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Strike Vote on Saturday 
 
A strike vote is scheduled for this coming SATURDAY, JUNE 20th at 11 a.m. at the 
Metro Toronto Convention Centre (North Building) in meeting room 203 located at 255 
Front Street West. 
 
Special voting arrangements will be made for staff in bureaus or out of town on 
assignment. 
 
You can access the slideshows of information made available last week at the 
membership meetings at www.song.on.ca/globeandmail2009.html. Please be advised 
this a private and unlinked web page for unionized staff only, and no other person has 
permission to view it. 
 
One final word: please don't use company e-mail for the purpose of union talk. The 
Globe policy says they may monitor you. 
 
Please make every effort to attend this very important meeting. There is much at stake. 
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